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What does "Mission" have to do with our campus?
Next Sunday, Reverend Ryu's sermon is about Building our Future, but not, perhaps, in the way you think.
"Because our physical presence reflects our mission and purpose, let's make sure that we understand that
purpose."
 
How can I get my ideas heard?
After the worship service, sign up in the foyer for one of the Summer Visioning Circles. These circles will
help us reflect on who we are and who we want to become as we think about facilities expansion. We have
an excellent group of facilitators ready to lead each group through the 2-hour meeting and our note-takers
and timekeepers are ready to record your group's work. Lunch will be provided for the Visioning Circles
taking place on Sundays after the worship service. The questions are:
 

What is special or meaningful to you about the current WUU campus and facilities that you might
want to see either preserved or enhanced?
 
In the next five years, what changes would you like to see that would help WUU function better?
What will WUU look like-inside and out? How will this changed space enhance our congregational
values and mission.
 

So what about children and youth? This is their future as well so children and youth are encouraged to
participate with their parents. Additionally, the committee will schedule a special session for children to
share their visions in their own circle. Details later.
 
JULY:
Wednesday, 7/17, 7-9 p.m.   
 
 

 Host: Les & Jo Solomon in Windsor Forest;
Jane Reilly, facilitator

Friday, 7/19, 7-9 p.m. Host: Merry & Roger Guernsey in Shellbank,   
Dave Wilcox, facilitator
 

Saturday, 7/20, 10 a.m.-noon
 

Host: Dave Neiman at the Parker House,
Rachel Delbos, facilitator

Sunday, 7/21, 11:15-1:15 Host: Les Solomon at the Parker House,
Jane Reilly, facilitator



Wednesday, 7/24, 7-9 p.m. Host: Dave Neiman in Kingsmill,
Hans Von Baeyer, facilitator

Friday, 7/26, 7-9 p.m. Host: Dave Hamilton & Linda Lane-Hamilton in City of
Williamsburg, Nan Piland facilitator

Saturday, 7/27, 10-noon Host: Dave Neiman at the Parker House,
Helen Hansen, facilitator

Sunday, 7/28, 11:15-1:15 Host: Linda Lane Hamilton at the Parker House,
Lola Warren, facilitator

AUGUST:
Tuesday, 8/6, 7-9 p.m. TBD

Sunday, 8/11, 11:25-1:15 Parker House

Friday, 8/16, TBD TBD

Saturday, 8/17, 10-noon Parker House

Tuesday, 8/20, TBD TBD

Saturday, 8/24, TBD  Parker House

Sunday, 8/25, 11:25-1:15 Parker House

Friday, 8/30, TBD TBD

SEPTEMBER: TBD
 
Why is 2016 such an important year?
Our BOF committee has created a Tentative Timeline that our consultant, Bill Clontz, has praised. Take a
look at the draft on our new posters in the foyer or in Fahs on Sunday that show, if we should decide to
build, we could occupy the new space in 2016!
 

IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTURE
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